Subject: FAAST: Cleanup and Abatement Account- 3rd/4th Qtr. 2013 deadline is 1/1/2014 11:59:59 PM

This is a reminder that acceptance of applications/surveys for Cleanup and Abatement Account-
3rd/4th Qtr. 2013 will end soon. The last day to submit an application/survey is 1/1/2014
11:59:59 PM in the Financial Assistance Application Submittal Tool (FAAST).

This message was emailed to all applicant user accounts in FAAST. If you have already
submitted an application/survey and received an email confirmation, please disregard this
message. If you have not received the email confirmation following the application/survey
submission, please log onto FAAST and check the SUBMITTED APPLICATIONS/SURVEYS
section on the main menu.

For assistance, please email the FAAST Help Desk at FAAST _Admin@waterboards.ca.gov or
call 1-866-434-1083 during business hours (Monday - Friday, 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM).

You received this message because an account in the FAAST is registered with this email
address. To stop receiving messages, log into the FAAST and unsubscribe via your user profile.
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